
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
Friday 8th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: YEAR 5 SCIENCE  
 
As part of our learning in science, I have promised the children in year 5 a dissection 
demonstration of a cow's eye, which we have been sent from a supplier especially for 
schools. The children won't be dissecting the eye, but will see it through the visualiser on the 
main screen.  
 
In the past children have really enjoyed seeing the parts of the eye and it is a memorable and 
interesting experience. Obviously, attendance will not be compulsory and children who do not 
wish to see the dissection will be invited to a different room to do an alternative activity- they 
just need to let us know on the day.  
 
The idea is for this activity to take place on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Wyatt-Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher 


